TOWN OF KENSINGTON, NH

PERPETUAL CARE & GOOD OF THE CEMETERY TRUST DONATION

Donations to Kensington's Perpetual Care & Good of the Cemetery Trust may be made through your estate planning process or directly. For direct donations, please complete the following form.

A donation is enclosed for the "Perpetual Care & Good of the Cemetery" trust of the town of Kensington, NH. This trust is managed by the Kensington Trustees of the Trust Funds. Proceeds from the trust may be used by the Kensington Cemetery Trustees for the care, maintenance, and operation of the town cemeteries.

Donor:	
Mailing Address:	
Given in the name of (not required):	
Amount:	CheckCash
Please make checks payable to Town of Kensin	gton, Trustees of the Trust Funds, memo "Perpetual
Care & Good of the Cemetery donation".	
Mail to:	
Kensington Trustees of the Trust Funds c/o Kensington Town Hall 95 Amesbury Road Kensington, NH 03833	

The Kensington Cemetery Trustees thank you for helping to protect the future of Kensington's cemeteries.